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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

End of Term Spring 2020 

 

We are writing to thank you for all the support and understanding, which you have 

shown us during these unprecedented times, whilst we organise how our home learning 

structure will work.  

 

We will be observing the Easter Holidays, for the children and more home learning 

resources will be available for each class on our website, under the “our learning” 

section, ready for the return to learning on Monday 20th April. In addition your 

child’s/children’s reports will be issued tomorrow via email.  

 

As a bit of fun we are asking our fabulous Great Wood children to create their own 

Easter designs for our school website. Children can paint, draw, collage, or build their 

Easter creations and we would love to receive pictures of their work.  Their 

masterpieces can be emailed to the school office at office@greatwood.staffs.sch.uk 

no later than Monday April 6th, for a chance to be posted on our website.  Have lots of 

creative fun!  

 

We would like to send our best wishes to you from all of our Great Wood family. Please 

stay home and keep safe. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

The Great Wood Team 
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